EMPIRE CITY MOTORCYCLE CLUB

10 West 15 Street, Apt. 609
New York, NY 10011

TO: JP Morgan Chase & Company
Chase Bank Customer Service
c¢/o Shanti LalBahadur
69 Fifth Avenue,

New York, NY 10003

September 16, 2019

RE: Empire City Motorcycle Club / Account ending in 0759 et al.

Dear Ms. Lalbahadur:

Please note that Empire City Motorcycle Club, a not-for-profit social organization, which holds
accounts at Chase Bank elected a new executive board in January of 2019. The current executive board
consist of:

Aaron Griffith, President

Chaz Antoneili, Vice President
Joseph Mitchell, Road Captain-VP
Scot Laney, Treasury

Michael Mantles, Sergeant-at-Arm

Our by-laws require that there are three authorized individuals on the ECMC accounts at Chase
Bank. Those three individuals currently are Michael Mantles who is already authorized on the ECMC
accounts, plus Chaz Antonelli and Scot Laney who must be added to our accounts as authorized
individuals at this time. This letter serves as approval from the ECMC President to add Chaz Antonelli
and Scot Laney as authorized individuals on the ECMC accounts at Chase Bank. Please ensure that
these three individuals are the authorized individuals on our accounts and no one else.

If anything further is required to change the authorized individuals on our accounts, please let me
know. | can be reached at 1-917-375-4739 during regular business hours if you have any questions.
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